
The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 
 
Description:  FENTAN FTV 0.05MG/ML HW 25X2ML 
Lot#: 08134DK 
Expiry Dates: 01/31/2021 
NDC #: 00409909422 
UPC: 30409909422 
 
Description:  FENTAN FTV 0.05MG/ML HW 25X2ML 
Lot#: 08133DK 
Expiry Dates: 01/31/2021 
NDC #: 00409909422 
UPC: 30409909422 
 
 
Hospira is voluntarily recalling the above lots due to confirmed customer reports for vials with 
the potential for loose metal overseal crimp defects. Affected product started shipping October 
2019. 
 
The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 
 


